CITY OF PORT ST. LUCIE

Planning and Zoning Department 121 S.W. Port St. Lucie Blvd., Building B Port St. Lucie, FL 34984-5099 www.cityofpsl.com



MEMORANDUM

TO: City Council

THRU: Teresa Lamar-Sarno, AICP, Assistant City Manager

Mary Savage-Dunham, AICP, Planning and Zoning Director MFSD

FROM: Bethany Grubbs, Planner III

DATE: September 20, 2023

RE: Residential Secondary Access Ordinance No(s). 23-52 and 23-53

Request to Table to a Date Uncertain (P23-113)

• The Planning and Zoning Department is requesting to **table this application to a** date uncertain.

• This application was advertised for the September 25, 2023 City Council meeting.